
Middlecreek Valley Antique Association Inc. 

Membership Meeting 

 

Date held: August 9, 2011   Began: 7:30 PM  Carl Landis Presiding 

There were 12 members in attendance. 

Secretary’s report accepted as read, motion by: Todd Willow, 2nd by: Kenny Frymoyer, Motion 

carried. 

Amount in the bank: $6,412.27   CD: $11,000.00 

Treasurer’s report accepted as read, motion by: Perry Aitkin, 2nd by: Kenny Frymoyer, Motion 

carried. 

 

Old Business: The Daily Item ad is set to run on Wednesday August 24th in the Daily 

Item and the Danville News. 

The dumpster is ordered and set to be delivered on Wednesday August 24th and picked up on 

Tuesday August 30th. 

Discussed the Puppen Meister Productions Marionette show.  He will need two 20 Amp, 120 

volt outlets to plug into and he will only need 30’x70’ of space.  We will need to find a place to 

put him.  It was suggested that we could place him by the main electrical poles at the end of the 

food row or we could place him at the pole down by the barn in the last flea market row if he 

will fit in there or we could place him up by the train station.  We can figure this out the week 

of the show when he comes. 

Contacted Tara Beck at B 98.3 radio and sent her the ad and billing information for the show 

and she would like to know what days we would like to advertise.  It was decided to advertise 

on Thursday August 25th and Friday August 26th, 3 ads per day. 

Ray Hummel asked if we would like to keep advertising on WQSU radio after the show is over.  

It was decided to stop advertising with them at the end of November after the basket bingo and 

Richfield’s “Christmas in the Park” are over. 

Kenny Frymoyer picked up the fryers and grills that the Snyder County Tractor Pullers have and 

he is in the process of cleaning them up. 



Kenny also said that he can get pieces of Formica and laminate to make counter tops for the 

new food building at the track. 

Mahlon Boop mentioned that he can get potatoes for the show for $12.00 per 50 pound bag.  

He will be picking them up on August 24th. 

 

New Business: We received the papers for next year’s Visitors Guide from the 

Susquehanna River Valley Visitors Bureau asking if we would like to advertise in this guide.  It 

was decided not to because of the price.  Our shows will be mentioned in it for free. 

Nancy Lessman mentioned that we have a lot of food and supplies left over from the spring 

show that we are going to use up at the fall show.  This will help with the cost of the show. 

The question was asked, what can we do to get more people to come to the meetings?  There 

used to be a lot more people attending.  There seems to be a lack of interest from the 

members. 

Discussed things that need to be done for the show.  The flea market roads need to be sprayed 

because you can’t see the stones anymore.  We also need to get the propane tanks filled at the 

food building and we will need at least 3 propane tanks for at the new food stand at the track. 

 

Unfinished Business: Discussing doing a Halloween event, making a place to work at the 

show grounds, advertising on the restaurant t.v.’s, installing a motion light on the barn, 

rebuilding the BBQ pit and getting a roof for the BBQ pit. 

 

At 8:50 PM, Ira Lessman made a motion to adjourn, 2nd by Kenny Frymoyer, Motion carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Michael Clark, Secretary   


